
















November 2020

Dear Friends,

This has been a challenging year for all of us, but God has proven himself 
faithful to the ministry of God Centered Life. We are grateful for the many signs of 
his blessing and would like to share a few of them for your encouragement. 

Enclosed with this letter you will find a brief sampling of the ways God has 
worked through God Centered Life this past year. Yes, you’ll see statistics about 
how many people have listened to the broadcasts or how many visits and 
downloads there have been on the website. 

But beyond that, I hope you will notice the stories of hearts that have been 
stirred to bring God and his Word back to the center where they belong. I know 
you’ll give thanks along with us for the lives that are being changed as a result of 
hearing the Word proclaimed, often for the first time. 

I am grateful for these stories and for the growth God has brought, but I am 
also grateful for you! Without your interest and support, this work would not be 
possible. Thank you for your faithful partnership with us. 

As 2020 draws to a close, I’d like to recommend a book I wrote that might 
help you as you set goals for a fresh, new year. The book is called How the Bible 
Can Change Your Life: Answers to the Ten Most Common Questions about the 
Bible. I hope it will inspire you to keep God and his Word at the center of your life 
in the coming months. 

Thank you once again for your support of this ministry. I know it has not 
been an easy year, and that makes me all the more grateful for your faithfulness. 
May God reveal himself to you in new ways this year as you commit to putting him 
first. 

Gratefully,

Dr. Josh Moody

P.S.  Respond today to receive your copy of How the Bible Can Change Your Life as 
our thank you for your gift of support.  

Our thank you 
for your gift 
this month!

How the Bible Can 
Change Your Life 
by Josh Moody
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